
Mid Week Memo – January 6, 2021 

Back to School 
Students will return to in-school learning on Monday, January 11th.  We’re looking forward to seeing 
them again! 

School Boundary Review 
A boundary review committee has finished preparing recommendations for the Board of Trustees 
regarding the Division's school boundaries. A presentation to the public has been scheduled for Tuesday, 
January 12th at 6:30 p.m. Closer to the event, a link to the presentation will be made available on the 
Division website. DETAILS 
 
Division Town Hall Meeting - The Division will be hosting its annual Town Hall Meeting on Tuesday, 
February 2, 2021 from 6.30 – 8.30 pm.  The Town Hall will be a virtual event through a Division Town 
Hall website and Microsoft Teams. The purpose of the meeting is to seek feedback to assist the Board 
of Trustees and Division in planning for the future. The question that the Trustees are seeking feedback 
on is as follows: “In response to COVID-19, changes were made to school organization and 
instructional delivery. Are there changes that impacted students in a positive way that should 
continue and be built on?” If you wish to participate, please email bill.bartlett@lethsd.ab.ca . 

Parent Teacher Interviews – We will be conducting our next round of Interviews on Thursday, January 
28 (4-8 p.m.) and Friday, January 29 (as needed). We will be holding interviews through Microsoft 
Teams or by telephone and will send the link for bookings on January 13th. 

 

 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2Fn9pjLupREbagqRxbC-f0cw~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRh124BP0RnaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cubGV0aHNkLmFiLmNhL291ci1kaXN0cmljdC9uZXdzL3Bvc3Qvc2Nob29sLWF0dGVuZGFuY2UtYm91bmRhcmllcy1yZWNvbW1lbmRhdGlvbnMtZm9yLWNoYW5nZVcHc2Nob29sbUIKX_WBOvZf0lz0sFIfY2Fyb2xlLWFubmUub2lrYXdhQGxldGhzZC5hYi5jYVgEAAAAAg~~&data=04%7C01%7Ccarole-anne.oikawa%40lethsd.ab.ca%7C17de86c627cd4be6deba08d8b292f6de%7C3c0e8b63e64e4c8da40f1d213b670472%7C0%7C0%7C637455691574310845%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=RJgnoCZ%2BEMaiSnka4XyNqJ4Hay2A%2BSrMyyNDeXqiQww%3D&reserved=0
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